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To:
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ity of la - Contracting Officer
Luis Acosta; Tiffany Kimball; Corrin M. Fitsemons
Your policy exception has been approved.
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 12:51:17 PM

Your policy exception has been approved.

Approval Comments: Dear Luis, This purchase request is approved to
use Vaughan Turbo Mixers. I confirmed that FJ Nugent is the only
Florida-based authorized dealer. Also, you have had excellent results
with these replacements. As an added benefit, these pumps are made in
the USA.

Procurement/Contract/P-Card Exception

Select exception type: Procurement

Reason for procurement exception: Standardization

Back in June of 2019 we requested
approval from procurement purchase
a Vaughan Turbo Mixer to replace
(2) submersible mixers at our Water
Reclamation Facility #3 Waste
Activated Tanks. Do to the
efficiency in operation of this unit,
we requested approval to purchase a
second unit back on March of 2020
for a second tank, replacing 2 more
submersible mixers not functionable.
We have two more tanks remaining
with a total of (4) submersible
mixers that are currently not
functionable, and will like to procure
2 more Turbo Mixer to complete
installation on all 4 tanks. Attached
you will find a quote reflecting the
cost per unit at this time. Please

Enter a brief description of your exception
request:
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advise if we can move forward with
the purchase of this units.

Attach all documents related to the
exception that can assist the Contracting
Officer's decision.

Ocala WRF 3 - Vaughan Turbo
Mixer Proposal 1-12-2022.pdf

Department Water Resources
Name Luis Acosta

Email lacosta@ocalafl.org
Phone number (352) 572-0421

Who authorized requesting this exception? Luis Acosta
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